ROANE STATE COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Guidelines for Professional Development Travel

SUPPORT STAFF
1. A professional development travel pool will be created by allocating $50 per full-time support staff employee.  Funds will be budgeted in various accounts under the control of the Executive Vice President for Business and Finance.

2. The travel authorization approval process will remain the same as the current process except that a Request for Professional Development Funds form must be completed and submitted with the Travel Authorization form.

3. As travel is approved, budget adjustments will be processed to transfer the approved funding to individual accounts subject to the maximum limitations specified in 4 below.

4. Financial support for professional development travel will be limited to a maximum of $150 per professional staff member over a three-year period.

5. Funds will be approved on a first come, first serve basis until exhausted.

6. Professional development travel funds must be used for activities that:

a. Directly benefit the College's administrative/support programs, staff effectiveness, service improvement, etc.

b. Are cost effective.

c. Do not unduly burden other staff/faculty members because of the absence of the staff member.

